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March: 

26 Last day of Curling for 5/6 

30 Chips for sale at recess 

April: 

1 Pizza Lunch 

1 Maple Syrup orders due 

6 Chips for sale at recess 

8 Pizza Lunch 

8 Gift card orders due 

7-9 Silent Auction 

11 Maple Syrup pickup 

13 Easter Lunch (TBA) 

15 Good Friday (no school) 

17 Easter Sunday 

18 Easter Monday (no school) 

20 Chips for sale at recess 

22 Gift Card orders due 

27 Chips for sale at recess 
29 PA Day (no school) 

 

 

 

 

Happy March/April 

Birthdays 
 

March: 

4 Landon 

5  Dahlia 

27 Ben 

 

April: 

6  Abby 

8 Reece 

27 Clara 

 

“Let your light shine before others, so that they may see your 
good works and give glory to your Father who is in Heaven. 

Matt. 5.16 

 
  

Note from the Fundraising Committee… 

 

 

Maple Syrup 

Maple Syrup orders will be accepted online until Friday, April 1st. 

Orders will be at the school for pick up on Monday, April 11th. 

Prices are the same as before.  

Please follow the following link to place 

your order online. You can add 

to your order via the same link at any time. 

 https://forms.gle/Cr1ShrfsYsN7fvpb6 

An email will be sent out soon with more  

details regarding this fundraiser.  

 

 

Silent Auction 

Thank you for all of your donations! Everything looks great and we can’t  

wait to be able to start posting items on our silent auction website! Watch  

for the link to that site coming very soon! 

 

Gift Cards 

Orders for April will be due on April 8 and 22.    

  

 

 
    

 
 

Easter Lunch 
 

We are hoping to once again offer a special lunch for our students 
on Wednesday, April 13. Please let the office know if you are 
interested in volunteering to help for this day. More info will follow 
soon.  

 

 

Chapel Themes 
 

We have been learning about the fruits of the Spirit the last several weeks. 

This coming week’s theme is Self-Control. 

 

 

We will starting the Life of Jesus in April. 

With government restrictions lifting, 

we are excited to be able to invite back 

some guest speakers again in the spring!  

 

 

Registrations for Returning 

Families 

 

This is a reminder that 

registration forms for next 
year are due on March 31.  

 

https://forms.gle/Cr1ShrfsYsN7fvpb6
https://www.google.com/
https://www.google.com/

